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Chronic sinusitis is a universal disease, which
significantly impacts patient morbidity. Its impact is felt,
both at a personal level, and by society at large with
respect to healthcare expenditures and allocated
healthcare resources. The etiology is considered to be
multifactorial and may be related to allergen exposure,
genetic predisposition and/or persistent infection. This
Special Issue of Sinusitis will focus on the molecular
biology of chronic sinusitis, including concepts of
etiology, the inflammatory cascade, microbial agents
which may affect cytokine expression and treatment
modalities, including the traditional steroids and newer
emerging agents.
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Author Benefits

Open Access:
free for readers, free publication for well-prepared
manuscripts submitted in 2018.

Rapid publication:
manuscripts are peer-reviewed and a first decision is
provided to authors approximately 16 days after
submission; acceptance to publication is undertaken in 6
days (median values for papers published in the first six
months of 2018).

Recognition of Reviewers:
reviewers who provide timely, thorough peer-review
reports receive vouchers entitling them to a discount on
the APC of their next publication in any MDPI journal, in
appreciation of the work done.
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